
 

 

March 3, 2021 

Ald. Khalif Rainey 
City Clerk’s Office 
200 E. Wells St., Room 205 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
 

Alderman Rainey, 

I want to thank you for your service to the City-County Heroin, Cocaine, and Opioid Task Force 

over the last few years. I am proud of the progress made so far and I look forward to continuing 

this important work.  

In the last year, we have been unable to reach a quorum to hold another meeting. Moving forward, 

I am hoping to once again resume meetings on a regular basis.   

I recognize how busy you are and understand if you feel you can no longer dedicate the time to 

serve as a task force member. If you no longer wish to be a part of this task force, please let me 

know as soon as possible so that we can search for a replacement.  

Sincerely, 

 

Ald. Michael J. Murphy 

10th District 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


